
I care  about the Green Belt. Enfield's Draft Local 
Plan proposes to remove protection from a large 
area of the borough's Green Belt so it can be 
developed as housing and industrial sites. This 
includes the beautiful farmland - Vicarage Farm -
and all of Crews Hill. Green Belt in Hadley Wood 
is also targeted as well as Holly Hill Farm where 
the Council proposes to build a logistics hub, while 
the former Whitewebbs Golf Course will become 
another football training camp, restricting existing 
access to local residents.

All these sites lie within the boundaries of the 
former Enfield Chase and what remains of the 
Chase has huge historic importance in addition to 
the many benefits it provides as Green Belt. These 
sites do not need to be lost. The Council is 
working against the wishes of the majority of 
residents, who do not want to build on the Green 
Belt when there are in fact alternatives that would 
be better for all Enfield's residents.

Please do not allow this development. Protect our 
heritage and our right to green areas. 


